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Chairwoman McGinn and members of the committee, 

The proposed change to this bill seems to strike a balance between individual property rights and public 

health considerations.  Subsection (d) ensures property owners have a reasonable expectation of access 

to essential city services, specifically sewer systems, without facing undue financial burdens.  The 

exemption of cases due to non-payment strikes a balance between individual responsibility and the 

public interest. 

I see no reason this bill shouldn’t pass and I encourage the committee to pass SB510 out of committee 

favorably.   

 

Kari Sue  

    Vosburgh 

Sedgwick County Precinct Committeewoman 
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